
March, 2016 

What a great start to the year!  Term 1 has been filled with action and success ï Athletics Day and Swim-
ming Sports were well supported by students.  House spirit was high and yet again I was amazed by the 
talented students we have at our school.  Kapa Haka has started off with a bang and our Pasifika group is 
preparing to start soon so watch this space.  Success breeds success! 
  

Congratulations to our Student Executive Leaders for this year.  Our Student Leaders have dived into a 
range of projects already.  I know they are going to make a positive difference for our students and 
school.  2016 is going to be a great year!   Welcome back to our Service Academy students who achieved 
a massive feat participating in a gruelling programme at Waiouru.   I wish you all the best for a safe and 
happy Easter long weekend.      Nga Mihi, Louise Anaru, Principal 
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We are very pleased to announce our 2016 
Student Leadership Team.   
 

(left to right) Judah Te Rangi, Brandon-Le 
Taylor (Deputy Head Boy), TK Kata, Charles 
Lolohea (Head Boy), Shannon Mitchell, Rose 
Kendrick (Deputy Head Girl), Te Arania 
Otene Rahi, Yvonne Henare (Head Girl), 
OôShaarn Lorhett Wainohu 

We are looking forward to holding learning conferences 
between yourself, your child and their teacher on Wednesday 6th April.  You and your child will have the opportunity 
to discuss with the teacher the progress your child has made against the National Standards (Year 7 and 8), Pro-
gress in (Year 9 & 10) and NCEA Achievement for senior students.  This conference will be a good chance for you 
to clarify your understanding of your childôs progress. 
It makes this Learning Conference a very important one for you and your child to attend. 
TO BOOK YOUR INTERVIEW: 
ÅGo to http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/ 

ÅIn Event Code box enter qm2ck 
ÅEnter your name, your email and your childôs name. 
ÅSelect your childôs mentor teacher. 
ÅSelect a time that is available. 

ÅConfirm the time of the interview.  An email will be sent to remind you of the interview time. 

Wednesday 6th April, 2016 between 8.30am �² 5pm.  
Normal School Classes will not be running on this day. 

If you do not have computer access, 

phone or call into the college and the 

front office staff will book your      

interview for you. 


